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Petron Corporation
PCOR

PSE Disclosure Form 17-7 - Statement of Changes in Beneficial 
Ownership of Securities

References: SRC Rule 23 and 
Section 17.5 of the Revised Disclosure Rules

Name of Reporting
Person Ronaldo T. Ferrer

Relationship of
Reporting Person to
Issuer

Assistant Vice President - Internal Audit

Description of the Disclosure

Please find attached letter dated June 30, 2022, together with the advisement letter and Statement of Changes in
Beneficial Ownership of Securities (SEC Form 23-B) of Mr. Ronaldo T. Ferrer, Assistant Vice President - Internal Audit, in
connection with his retirement from the Company effective end of business of June 30, 2022, as filed with the Securities
and Exchange Commission today, June 30, 2022.

Filed on behalf by:

Name Jhoanna Jasmine Javier-Elacio

Designation OIC General Counsel, Corporate Secretary and Compliance Officer


















